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The racist and antisemitic graffiti discovered in Hunters Point Park South has no place in
our community. I commend the NYC Parks staff and Hunters Point Park South team for
removing these hateful markings immediately. Together, we remain committed to

maintaining a safe, inclusive community.

To reporrt any instances of vandalism, please contact my office at (718) 765-6674 or call 311.
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